
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear students,  

Welcome to 7T2. You have been placed into TRINITY house. You will need to 

ensure that you purchase a BLUE striped tie to reflect the house that you are in. 

These can be purchased from our official uniform supplier 

www.clivemark.co.uk/clive-mark-bearwood. 

Hi! I’m Miss Woodhouse and I’m going to be your new form tutor aka your school 

mom. I am going to be the person who welcomes you to school each morning, 

checks your uniform and makes sure you have all of the right equipment needed 

for your lessons, but above all, I am the person you can come to with any worries, 

concerns or just when you generally need someone to tell you ‘you’ve got this!’  

I have worked at George Salter Academy for 7 years now so I know everything there is to know and have just said 

goodbye to my year 11 form who I looked after for five years while they were here, so you’re in safe hands!  

I am an English teacher here at George’s, so it’s only natural that I LOVE reading and am looking forward to getting 

lots of time to do this over the summer. It would be great if you could do the same so we can share some 

recommendations when we come back to school. I also love anything to do with animals and have a miniature poodle, 

called Chester, who is my absolute best friend. We go for walks together every evening after school.  

I know that starting a new school can be a scary and nerve-wracking experience and I’m sure even the most confident 

amongst you are feeling a little bit of apprehension, made even worse by the unusual circumstances we are currently 

in. I wish I was able to tell you this in person to try to calm some of those nerves, however please try not to worry too 

much. George Salter is a fantastic school and we will do everything we can to make sure you thrive here and go on to 

be successful, confident and happy people.  

I am so excited to meet you all soon and to welcome you to our new form family. Until then, take care of yourselves 

over the summer and have lots of fun so you’re ready to come to school and work hard in September.  

See you soon! 

Miss Woodhouse  
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